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Hart County Board of Commissioners

February 28, 2008
5:30 p.m. Joint Meeting 

With the Hart County Water and Sewer Utility Authority
Meeting Minutes

The Hart County Board of Commissioners met with the Hart County Water and Sewer Utility Authority (HCWSUA) on Thursday, February 28, 2008 at the Hart County Administrative & Emergency Services Center. 

Chairman R C Oglesby presided with Commissioners Daniel Reyen, Gary Mize, Ken Brown and Joey Dorsey in attendance. 
Chairman Oglesby opened the meeting by stating that the purpose of this meeting was to get feedback from the HCWSUA on providing water to the unincorporated sections of Hart County.   

Commissioner Reyen explained that the current organization for providing water to unincorporated Hart County is not working.  The HCWSUA is charged with this task but does not have the assets to complete it.  The Cities have assets such as water plants.  The BOC has no assets but takes all the blame from the citizens for no action.  He stated the need to find solutions to this problem.

Commissioner Dorsey commented that we need to develop a long range plan for a county wide water system and quit trying to put together that system piecemeal.  He stated that we need to investigate the possibility of forming an in-house construction crew.

HCWSUA chairman Dave Stafford discussed the possibility of a county wide referendum.  The BOC stated that a plan would have to completed by June 1st in order for the public to be educated on what they would be voting on in a referendum.  

There was further discussion on investigating having an in-house water line construction crew.

With no further action, Commissioner Brown made a motion to adjourn.  Commissioner Reyen provided a second to the motion.  Motion passed 5-0.
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